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December 4, 2015 
Adam Webster 
P.O. Box 99 
East Montpelier, VT 05651 
 
Re: Huntington Homes Water System (VT0020367) Change of Status 
 
Dear Mr. Webster, 
 
 Based on information recently provided to the Drinking Water and Groundwater Protection 
Division (Division), the Huntington Homes Non-Transient Non-Community Water System (water 
system), WSID# VT0020367 recently connected to the Crystal Springs public community drinking 
water system, WSID #VT0005264. Wastewater System and Potable Water Supply Permit #WW-5-
0024-1 permitted this connection and the responsible Engineer provided certification on November 
30, 2015 for completion of the connection. The Huntington Homes water system has complied with 
the requirements of Permit #WW-5-0024-1 and is hereby inactivated.  The Huntington Homes 
facility will be regulated as part of the Crystal Springs public community drinking water system 
from this date forward.    
 
 The Huntington Homes facility must continue to comply with the conditions set forth in 
Permit #WW-5-0024-1. Should there come a time when the source well formerly serving the facility 
is needed to provide water for human consumption, the facility must contact the Division in order to 
re-activate the system and/or identify the required water quality sampling needed prior to serving 
water. 
 
 Should you have any questions or require additional information, please feel free to contact 
me at the address above, by phone at 802-498-8981 or by email at ben.montross@vermont.gov.   
 

Sincerely, 

 
Ben Montross 

Compliance and Support Services Section Chief 

 
cc: Carl Fuller, Regional Engineer, DWGWP 

 Tim Raymond, Operations and Engineering Section Chief, DWGWP 

 Rodney Pingree, Water Resources Section Chief, DWGWP 

 Patrick Smart, Drinking Water Operations Supervisor 

 Deane F. Hedges, Crystal Springs Water System 

 Jenneth Fleckenstein, Water System Operator 

 WSID File #20367 

 WSID File #5264 
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